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NGOs from 50 different countries participated in the 

videoconference held on February 15 upon the initiative of the U.S. Secretary of State, 
Hillary Clinton.
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Out of hundreds of questions earlier submitted by NGOs from all over the world, only 
four were answered by the conference organizers. One of them was the question 
submitted by GYLA’s Chairperson Tamar Chugoshvili regarding   compatibility of 
economic development and democratic development in Georgia. Specifically, GYLA 
inquired about the ways to ensure that the economic development does not hamper 
or question the rule of law in the country.

The working group members answered that sustainable economy may not be 
achieved without combination of the rule of law, democratic governance and 
economic development.

GYLA is glad that Georgia was one of the four countries whose questions were 
answered during the videoconference. We are particularly glad that out of the 
hundreds of questions submitted from all over the world GYLA’s question was 
answered.

As the event organized by the U.S. State Department on February 16, 2011, is an 
important moral support for the civil society, GYLA expresses gratitude towards the 
U.S. Department of State and the U.S. Embassy in Georgia. 

ჯ. კახიძის #15, თბილისი, საქართველო, 0102 ; ტელ: (995 32) 95 23 53; ფაქსი: (995 32) 92 32 11; ელ-ფოსტა: gyla@gyla.ge; www.gyla.ge
15, J. Kakhidze str. 0102, Tbilisi, Georgia. Tel: (995 32) 95 23 53; Fax: (995 32) 92 32 11; E-mail: gyla@gyla.ge; www.gyla.ge


